
R-30 Correspondence – Lisa Harris

-----Original Message----- 
From: LM Harris [mailto:lmharris005@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 3, 2022 3:27 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Cc: Mayor <Mayor@longbeach.gov>; Council District 1 <District1@longbeach.gov>; Council District 2 
<District2@longbeach.gov>; CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov>; Craftsman Village <craftsman-
village@googlegroups.com> 
Subject: Craftsman Village pet dispenser waste bags 

-EXTERNAL- 
 
 
Dear Honorable Mayor and Council Members

We need your help to continue with the healthy neighborhood improvement we committed to 5 years 
ago.  I had the opportunity to write a grant for 10 pet waste bag dispensers that was awarded by 
Neighborhood Partners Program of Neighborhood Services, with a FIVE year supply of waste bags. 10 
CVHD neighbors have volunteered weekly for 5 years to refill these dispensers. 

Last year was the completion of the waste bag supply for us all.  During the time we have had it, It was a 
valuable improvement for sanitary clean green parkways and sidewalks, less PET waste, more neighbor 
engagement and a cleaner historic district for all. 

Can we count on you to help us? 
Can you consider contributing funds to Partner of Parks for a new order of pet waste bags to keep our 
cleaner historic district investment alive? 

With Kind Regards 
Lisa Marie Harris 


